
 

 
 

1Q22 RESULTS  

DISCLOSURE: MAY 12TH 

VIDEO CONFERENCE: MAY 13TH 

 

 

 

Banco Bmg S.A. announces that it will disclose its quarterly results on its Investor Relations 

website on May 12th (Thursday) after the closing of the stock market in Brazil. 

We are pleased to invite you to participate in our video conference on May 13th (Friday) at the 

following time: 

 

 

Flávio Pentagna Guimarães Neto 

 Executive Vice President and Investor Relations Officer 

 Banco Bmg S.A. 

 

 

Video conference replay will be available at the same links informed above. The presentation slides will be 

available for viewing and download. 

Video Conference in Portuguese with simultaneous translation to English 

 

Friday, May 13th, 2022 

11:00 a.m. (Brasilia Time) 

 

To connect to the Portuguese video conference, click here. 

To connect to the English video conference, click here 

 

 

https://webcastlite.mziq.com/cover.html?webcastId=c43811f8-ed6c-469c-bc9b-cc8abf6fe270
https://webcastlite.mziq.com/cover.html?webcastId=4a0175f8-e229-4601-be8c-7321677a9a2e

